

St Edmund's Catholic Primary School



Nursery Curriculum Newsletter Spring 2 (2025)

Welcome

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to the start of a brand new term at St Edmund's. We hope that everyone had a restful break.

On the reverse page of this newsletter, you will find lots of information about what your child will learn this half term. Should you have any concerns or wish to discuss your child's progress. Please feel free to speak to either Lorraine (Nursey) or Maria (EYFS Lead). We are available to talk after school on most days.

We look forward to be working with you and your child.

Best wishes.

The Nursery Team

Dates for your diary

Key dates including enrichment days/ events and coffee morning can be found on our school website calendar or on Class Dojo.

Trips or workshops take place each half term and are planned to support the half term learning. A separate letter is sent to inform you of details for upcoming class trips. These are also added to the school's website calendar or can be found on Class Dojo.

PE

Please ensure your child comes to school wearing the correct PE kit. Children must have a full PE kit. (white t-shirt, navy or black shorts/ jogging bottoms, and plimsolls or trainers.

<u>PE Days:</u> Nursery Class PE sessions take place every Tuesday Morning.

Homework

Your child will bring home two reading books every week. These will be changed on Monday and Friday. Please read with your child for 10 minutes every night and write comment in their home school dairy.